
CLASS V ROADS STUDY COMMITTEE
SEPTEMBER 19, 2017

TOWN OFFICE CONFERENCE ROOM
APPROVED MINUTES  10-1017

Present:  Mike Smith, Bill Malcolm, Dan Brand, Frank Bowles, Sue MacKenzie

Meeting called to order at 08:30AM.

Minutes approved as edited 9-12-17 and 9-13-17.

1.  Reviewed plans from CLD on Grant Brook Area stabilization.   Discussed how to keep the 
road open while repairing the road and bank.   This can be done with careful construction.  
When this goes out to bid we will ask for “means and methods” as to how to accomplish this 
difficult task.   ( CLD will be doing the Bidding process)  This project will need close supervi-
sion and testing to be sure it is done correctly.    

The east bank cannot be cut into without risking more problems.  
            Discussion about construction sequence leaves many questions especially about 

keeping one lane open for emergency traffic.
Discussed possibility of opening the “slump”.
Will ask CLD to come to the Board meeting in two days tp review plans.

2.  Berway:   Road is substantial and will support truck traffic.   Substantial retaining wall has 
been installed.   
Planting of bushes is planned for this weekend.  

3.  Noted interlocking “Reddi Block”  as a good solutions for many areas.

4.  No new info on the relicensing of the Wilder Dam

5.   Eminent Domain for the Alternate Route is in the Courts hands.

Meeting adjourned at 09:30 AM
Respectfully submitted
/s/ Susan MacKenzie


